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October 18, 2013

Aloha!
 
Kiewit, working together with the Honolulu Authority for Rapid Transit (HART), remains
committed to keeping the community updated on project-related activities as rail
construction continues. 
 
For more information, please visit the Honolulu rail transit project website at
www.honolulutransit.org or contact the public information line at 566-2299.
 

TRAFFIC UPDATE - Farrington Highway

Week of Oct. 20, 2013
 

Daytime Activities:

Maintenance crews will work along sections of Farrington Highway in Waipahu
from 8:30 a.m.-3 p.m. During the work, Kiewit vehicles may be temporarily parked
in the highway lanes, causing a slight slowdown in the traffic flow.

There will be east and westbound lane closure of the inside and outside lanes
along Farrington Highway between:

Kahualii Street and Waiawa Road

Evening Activities:

Crews will be locating existing utilities along Farrington Highway in Waipahu from
the hours of 7 p.m.-6 a.m. There will be east and westbound lane closures of the
inside and outside lanes along Farrington Highway between:

Old Fort Weaver Road and Mokuola Street

One lane in each direction of Farrington Highway will remain open at all
times 

Road Closures:
 
There will be a full closure of the west-bound lanes of Old Farrington Highway between
Kualakai Parkway (North-South Road) and Old Fort Weaver Road Loop 24 hours a day, 7
days a week.

Traffic in the west-bound direction of Old Farrington Highway will be detoured to
either the H-1 Freeway or other nearby roadways.

Drivers will be able to access the Farrington Highway in Ewa from the east-bound
direction, and will be detoured onto the Old Fort Weaver Road intersection near
the Kahi Mohala Behavioral Center.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001-m2IHO19PXLUfVkSmZpsuaddZ1IIeiSWJbMAQB7yH-y1GQMzfiaWVfw9juMTZjn8N9nGJfmhpbCnh6pDYiwqXmG6nb7xhhb46gqH5_6QIJ90_lfGW_2ZMQ==
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Shoulder and median work signage/cones along the side of the road will mark the work
area. Motorists are advised to drive with caution and provide a safe distance between
themselves, the construction workers and vehicles. 
 

TRAFFIC UPDATE - Kamehameha Highway

Week of Oct. 20, 2013
 

Daytime Activities:

There will be maintenance work along Kamehameha Highway in Pearl City/Aiea
from 8:30 a.m.-3 p.m. Closure of the inside lane of the H-1/Moanalua Freeway
on-ramp near Aloha Stadium.

Evening Activities:

None 

Business & Community Meetings

The Honolulu rail transit project team will be resuming our monthly Business &
Community meetings. We will provide construction updates and provide a forum for
businesses and residents to ask questions and share concerns. 
 
We encourage you to attend and learn more about the construction of the rail project
at one of our Business & Community Meetings. Please invite your friends, colleagues and
neighbors to join us.

  
Kamehameha Highway Guideway Meeting  

Tuesday, Nov. 5, 2013
6 p.m.-Registration 

6:30 p.m.-Project Update      
Pearl Ridge Elementary School 

98-940 Moanalua Road
 

Farrington Highway Guideway Meeting  
Wednesday, Nov. 13, 2013

6 p.m.-Registration 
6:30 p.m.-Project Update      
Waipahu High School Library 
94-1211 Farrington Highway  

 
Should you have any questions or concerns about the project, please visit the Honolulu
rail transit project website or contact the public information line at 566-2299.
 

24-hour information line: 566-2299 or visit Honolulu Rail Transit
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